
 

Great Results for the Future Generation 

of NHS Workers 

 

   
Despite the rollercoaster of a year, we have been delighted to celebrate our students’ results and 
university destinations with them.  Most of them are going on to study health care and science 
courses, including medicine, nursing, paramedic science and pharmacology. 

Principal, Ruth Umerah said, “We are extremely proud of our students, particularly because they are 
going into such important professions in health and social care.  Many of their university offers have 
resulted from the vocational experience they received at Health Futures, as well as their academic 
grades.  Two of our students who are going on to study medicine have been awarded scholarships 
with one receiving an unconditional place”. 

Any students wishing to join Health Futures Sixth Form in September should contact them through 
admin@healthfuturesutc.co.uk or on 0121 794 2888. 

The upcoming Tour and Explore dates for students wishing to join us in September 202 will be on 
21st and 25th August between 10am - 12noon. Please visit our website www.healthfuturesutc.co.uk 
to book your tickets. 

The next open day for students wishing to visit the school would be Saturday 17th October 2020, 
10am - 3pm. 
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